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15 September 2020

LONDON & PARIS & HOUSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Sep. 15, 2020-- Regulatory News:

TechnipFMC plc ("TechnipFMC") (NYSE: FTI) (Paris: FTI) (ISIN: GB00BDSFG982) announces that as of 14 September 2020, as noted below, a
person discharging managerial responsibilities has the following interests in TechnipFMC.

The notification below has been made in accordance with the requirements of the EU Market Abuse Regulation.

ANNEX

Notification and public disclosure of transactions by persons discharging managerial responsibilities
and persons closely associated with them

1 Details of the person discharging managerial responsibilities/person closely associated

a)Name Justin Rounce

2 Reason for the notification

a)Position/status Officer – Executive Vice President and Chief Technology Officer
 

b)

http://businesswire.com/
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20200915006241/en/

